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• US Coast Guard 
 

• Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
(Note Wisconsin Threatened and Endangered Species 
Correspondence also provided in Appendix F) 

 
• Natural Resources Conservation Service 

 
 

 































From: Walczynski, Mike - Duluth, MN
To: Cynthia Warzecha
Cc: Schmitz, Clayton - Hinckley, MN
Subject: RE: Prime and Unique Farmlands
Date: Friday, October 01, 2010 9:42:11 AM

 
Hi Cynthia,
 
Pine County has only been partially soil mapped base on NRCS standards at this time. The Willow
River area is digitally available on the web which would show Prime and Statewide Important
farmland soils if they occur.
 
At this time the rest of the county cannot de defined as Prime or Statewide Important Farmlands.
 
If you have other questions please feel free to contact me.
Mike Walczynski                                 
Area Resource Soil Scientist
USDA-NRCS 
4915 Matterhorn Dr 
Duluth MN 55811  
218-720-5308 ext 113 
mike.walczynski@mn.usda.gov
 
 
 
From: Cynthia Warzecha [mailto:cwarzecha@srfconsulting.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 28, 2010 2:49 PM
To: Hahn, Jennifer - Duluth, MN
Subject: Prime and Unique Farmlands
 
Jennifer,
 
Our firm is working on an Environmental Assessment for the Northern Lights Express (NLX) High
Speed Rail project form Minneapolis to Duluth.  Part of the environmental review includes
identification of prime and unique farmlands along the 155-mile corridor.  It is our understanding
that digital mapping of soil types is not yet available for Pine County.  Could you please clarify what
soil data are used to determine prime and unique farmlands for Pine County?
 
I have also left a phone message at the Pine County NRCS office.  Just wanted to let you know so
that efforts to respond are not duplicated.
 
Thank you!
 
Cynthia
 
Cynthia Warzecha
Senior Environmental Analyst
SRF Consulting Group

mailto:Mike.Walczynski@mn.usda.gov
mailto:cwarzecha@srfconsulting.com
mailto:Clayton.Schmitz@mn.usda.gov



